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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are so proud of the way the children have settled into our new  

building-well done everyone! 

Forest School 

Due to World Book 

Day on Thursday we 

thought we would 

move the Forest 

School session to  

Friday!  Please see 

the list below… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like the children to 

come to school wearing clothes 

that are suitable for the  

weather that you do not mind 

getting dirty.  A tracksuit and 

welly boots would be perfect.   

World Book Day 

On Thursday 5th March we will 

be celebrating World Book Day.    

The children will need to come 

to school dressed as a  

character from a book.  There 

will be a prize for the best  

costume from each class...heads 

up...this is usually awarded 

to a well thought out  

homemade costume. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Outside Learning Environment 

Please be aware that the  

children are not allowed to play 

with the equipment in our  

outside area during pick up and 

drop off times.  This because 

there is not a member of staff 

out there during those times and 

therefore we are not insured if 

an issue occurs.  

Water Bottles 

Please make sure your child has 

water in their bottle in the  

classroom...we have noticed 

some funny ‘coloured water’! 

Every Monday this 

half term 

 

Next Friday and 

then every Thursday 

this half term  

 

Layton  

Leah  

Leo  

Lily  

Logan E 

Logan F 

Madison  

Maisy  

Malaika  
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Tayla  
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Toby N 

Tyler  

Zayn  

Jesse  
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Logan R 
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Oscar H 

River  
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Tommy  
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Jacob  
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Benjamin  
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